
THANK YOU! 
 

The HES Spring Carnival Fundraiser was sponsored by the following businesses:   
 
Mosquito Authority https://www.mosquito-authority.com/locations/baltimore-md/ 
Brandon Dean’s Childcare https://brandondeanschildcare.weebly.com/ 
**If you missed their sponsor tables at the Carnival, check out their websites for information on 

services offered!  Mention you heard about them from the Hammond Elementary PTA!** 
 
360PT ​ ​ ​ www.my360pt.com 
Kloby’s​ ​ ​ https://www.klobysbbq.com 
Emilia’s Gymnastics​​ www.eagcgym.com 
CFIN​ ​ ​ ​ https://www.communityecologyinstitute.org/cfin.html 
 
The following companies supported the Carnival:  
Wegmans and Weis donated gift cards. 
Mobile Kitchen Systems LLC (www.mobilekitchensystems.com) provided the portable cabinet 
to keep Roma’s Pizza warm (www.romascolumbia.com).  
Harry’s Snoballs&Sweet Treats, Quinn’s Ice Cream, Grubbing Hard BBQ and Tasty’s food 
trucks donated 10% of their sales to the PTA.  
Bach to Rock Fulton and The Mean Season donated their time to provide live entertainment 
for our community. 
 

A very special thank you to all who helped with the Spring Carnival.   
(In alphabetical order by last name). 

 
Planning committee:   
Neelam Dholakia, Faith Hudson, Sharre Kim, Melissa Zawadzki 
 
AstroJump provided the bouncy houses and popcorn. 
 
Huge shout-out to the Maintenance Team!  There would be no access to the building 
(BATHROOMS/electricity/tables/chairs) without Deborah Derosier and the building 
maintenance staff who came in on a weekend. 
 
Staff who donated raffle items:  
1st Grade, 2nd Grade, 3rd Grade, 4th Grade, 5th Grade, Kindergarten and Special Education 
Teams, Krista Barron, Sara Koerber, Rachel Lee, Nakiya Mapson, Sharon Meyers, Heather 
Moraff, Ryann Plotkin, and Julianna Zeller. 
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Staff who attended the Carnival: Laura Ashkar, Stefanie Baird, Jess Breedlove, Shannon 
Burbank, Jodi DiStefano, Allison Gordon, Jenna Hirsch, Brittany Jacobs, Cathy McDerment, 
Arthur Milton, Jessica Monti, Heather Moraff, Ryann Plotkin, Maria Rocco, and Anna 
Thompson. 
 
The Cake Walk was run by Noel Jones for the entire Carnival.  PTA appreciates the last-minute 
cake/dessert donations from:   Christine Chase, Emily Griffin, Noel Jones, Tricia Kilroy, Lori 
MacLennan, Jen Notes, Sandy Saval, Debbie Sullivan, Ryan Watkins. 
 
Pre-Sales and Will Call prior to the event was handled by Emily Griffin, Michele Haltmeyer, 
Faith Hudson, Tricia Kilroy, Sarah Pennock, and Melissa Zawadzki. 
 
In addition to Sharre Kim’s sixty (60)  Reservoir High School students that did the bulk of 
set-up/clean-up and managed all Carnival games on the blacktop,  the following helped out the 
day of the Carnival: Neelam Dholakia, Emily Griffin, Michele Haltmeyer, Faith Hudson, Noel 
Jones, Cathy McDerment, Arthur Milton, Sandy Saval, Sean Storey, Debbie Sullivan, Mickey 
Sullivan, Cherie Summers, Ryan Watkins, Melissa Zawadzki.   
 
Thank you to the Community for supporting the PTA, enjoying yourselves and giving back to the 
elementary school.  See you at next year’s Carnival! 


